	Advocating a nation-wide, and eventually a global standard for team interpretation in judicial settings is the key area of focus that I am currently working on. 
Judiciary interpreters have long been working under the conditions and standards not created by themselves but by others, such as lawyers. However, we are the ones who know the profession the best, and so we should be the ones who establish the standards of practice. One of the standards is working with your colleagues as partners side by side in nearly any judiciary interpretation setting, so that we can support each other physically, mentally, and generate the best end product possible for the client.  
Coming from a conference interpretation background, I know the great value of team interpretation both from practice and teaching. Doing so will create a better working for us, generate more work opportunities, result in higher income, and mostly importantly, provide clients with the best possible quality language services.
Regardless of whether I will be able to take this advocacy work of team interpretation to a national level as a board member, I will continue to do my best to promote this idea, and I hope you will all join in!
